Breton, Mary B

From: Bruce Currier <bcurrier@portlandvolvo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 4:32 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: electric vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

People cannot afford electric them now only the rich and electric trucks will beS 100000 .00 range for one that will do
what a gas one will . any mandate is a bad idea if people want to buy them fine .



